
Volunteers wanted! 

 

 

As part of its ongoing drive to improve links and innovate, the Syndicat will shortly be 

shooting five videos to inform its members on a range of subjects. 

 

To do this, we need you! 

 

We're looking for people who are comfortable in front of a camera for videos lasting 

between 1 and 5 minutes. 

 

As diversity is a key principle of the Union, we are looking for a representative cross-section 

of our organisation, with diversity in terms of nationality, gender and language. 

 

Are you interested? Please contact the communications team by sending an email to 

moiret@ilo.org. 

The videos should be shot in March. We will adapt the recording as best we can according to 

your availability in terms of working hours. 

 

We hope to see many of you there! 


